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**Please remember to perform daily health screenings prior to sending your child(ren) to school. Any  
students coming to school with any symptoms will be sent home immediately.  

“Walk with Jesus our Living Hope” 
 

Friday Memo 

October 23, 2020 

 

Monday, October 26 

• Inter-cohort volleyball games 

 

Tuesday, October 27 

• Inter-cohort volleyball games 
 

Wednesday, October 28 

• 1:45pm- School Mass led by Grade 3 (Livestream Link) 

• We will be collecting every week for St. Vincent DePaul foodbank 

• 2:30pm- Early dismissal 

• Inter-cohort volleyball games 

 

Thursday, October 29 

• 6:30pm- Grade 7 parents sacramental meeting- livestreamed via zoom (please note that this is a 

mandatory meeting for all parents whose children are receiving the sacrament of Confirmation 

this year.) 
 

Friday, October 30- “United Day”- Dress in Halloween Colours (all proceeds to go to Holy 

Childhood Association) 

• Students are invited to dress in halloween colours and bring a donation to Holy Childhood 

Association. **No costumes, masks, hats or face paint** 
• Please be reminded that no outside treats can be brought to school at this time due to COVID 

19 protocols. 

 
o A reminded to ensure that your children arrive to school on time. Being late is stressful for the 

students and challenging for the teachers. We recognize that there will be the occasional day 

where your child(ren) will be late due to reasons beyond your control.  

o Art Club (After school care) will end on October 30th due to low registration. If you decide that 

you would like to use the service, please let me know no later than Wednesday, October 28th.  

o Please be reminded that we are outside even in the rain, so it is important that students are 

prepared for the weather. Numerous children were complaining today how cold and wet they 

were as they were not prepared for the weather. With current COVID protocols, it is important for 

students to be outside to get fresh air, as well as to allow for cleaning in the classroom to happen 

during lunch time.  

o Thank you for your continued cooperation and support of our uniform policy. We are seeing a 

definite improvement in our students’ uniform compliance. Thank you to those parents who have 

informed us that you are waiting for your Top Marks orders to arrive. Some parents have asked 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCtNMoJ8M0ra1X-sX69DrZ5w
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about gym shorts, as it has not been mandatory to have Top Marks gym shorts. The PEC is 

allowing students to remain in their current gym shorts this year, but effective September 2021, 

all students will be required to have gym shorts from Top Marks. A reminder will be sent home 

later in the year.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

God Bless, 

 

 
 

C. Heah 

Principal 

 

 


